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NOTICE OF AGM 2023- Parents and Friends Association TRBPS

The Parents and Friends Association will hold it’s AGM on Wednesday 29th of March 2023 at 7pm in the SOL Centre. 
The TRBPS community is invited to attend and we encourage all parents to come along and have your say in how the PFA fundraises in 2023. On the night we will elect the office bearers for 2023 and decide which fundraisers and events we will commit to. The New Year brings an opportunity for new ideas and we would love to see some new faces there. Come along and have your say!
Please find attached the agenda for the meeting.
If you have any questions or just want to reach out please don’t hesitate to contact us.

Tennille, Adi, Tamzine and Carolyn- PFA Executive committee

Pfasecretary1@gmail.com 
